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Pre-Sessional Course C Law Week 12 
 

Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri 
 

Presentations and Seminar 
Recording  

(Assessment Day) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Live Lesson (1 Hour) 
Morning Session 
 
 
  

Reading/Writing (2)  
Preparing for Submission: 
Editing and Proofreading  

Small Group Tutorials 
Reading/Writing  
(30 minutes per group)  
 

Law Lecture 1 
James Abdey 
‘Statistics and Law’  
 
 
 

Reading/Writing (1) 
Peer-Review of Essay Plans 
and Elements of Academic 
Style  
 

 
 
Revising the essay, peer 
review, editing and proof- 
reading, troubleshooting 
via online platforms 
 
 

 
 
Revising the essay, peer 
review, editing and proof- 
reading, troubleshooting 
via online platforms 
 
 

 
 

Revising the essay, peer 
review, editing and proof- 
reading, troubleshooting 
via online platforms 
 

Presentations & Seminar 
Assessment Submission  
(Recordings to QM Plus by 
23:55) 

 

(All the teachers will be 
double-marking 

presentations all day) 
 

 
Essay Submission 
(Submitted to QMplus by 
23.55) 
 

Live Lesson (1 Hour) 
Afternoon Session 
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Pre-Sessional Course C Law Week 13 

 

Mon Tues Wed 
 
 
(All the teachers will be 
double-marking essays all 
day) 

 
 
Talks from Careers 
Service/Students’ Union  
 
 
 
 

 
 
(All the teachers will be 
double-marking essays all 
day) 
 
 
Talk on In-Sessional 

Provision 

  

 

 
 

 
 

Feedback Day  
 

(Individual feedback 
provided throughout 

morning and afternoon) 
Reading & Writing 

 
and 

 
Listening & Speaking 

individual tutorials using 
appointment system 

 
 Law Lecture 1 

Peter Tatchell  
‘The Limits of Human 
Rights’ 

 
 

Law lecture 2 
Virginie Liautaud 
‘Investment Arbitration’ 
 

 
 


